USATF Colorado Long Distance Running Report – November 2014
It’s been a crazy fall for LDR in Colorado. On September 4th Tania Pacev resigned as the LDR Chair. On September 19th the Boulder Marathon, our ½ Marathon Championship, was canceled. That left USATF Colorado needing Cross Country and ½ Marathon Championships for 2014.
The Rock ‘n’ Roll Denver Marathon stepped in and became our ½ Marathon Championship. Although it was a late replacement, October 19th which was a gorgeous day for running, it turned out to be a better event for our athletes. In the ½ Marathon USATF Colorado athletes took all but about $400 of the $6500 in prize money. Thanks to Tracy Sundlun at Competitor Group for making this happen.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Henry Guzman and Flatirons Running Inc. agreed to host the USATF Colorado Cross Country Championships on November 15th. At the race it was cold and snowing, sometimes that’s the way Cross Country is.  Flatirons Running provided all of the $1400 in prize money, which was all reserved for USATF Colorado members.
At and after both of these events people expressed their appreciation for USATF Colorado’s involvement with long distance running in Colorado. This is a result of not only the two most recent events, but also recognition of the LDR program Tania Pacev has built the past four years in Colorado.
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